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The 23rd branch office of 
National Union of Seafarers 

of India (NUSI) in Karnataka 
was inaugurated by Shri Louis 
Gomes, NUSI Vice President,  
in the presence of Shri Bodh 
Raj, Surveyor-In-Charge-
cum, Dy. Director General 
of Shipping, Government of 
India and Shri Sunil Nair, NUSI 
Assistant General Secretary on 
Wednesday, 19th July, 2023.

The NUSI Karnataka branch 
office is located at JMJ Building, 
Near Balaji Medical Centre, 
Kuloor-Kavoor Road, Opp. 
Panjimogaru Bus Stop, Mangalore 
- 575013, Karnataka. Smt Deepa 
Raj will be the NUSI Karnataka 

branch representative Mobile 
No.: +91 99863 59972.

This new NUSI Branch office 
is proof of the long commitment 
of NUSI to open a branch office in 
Mangalore, Karnataka.  Now, the 
entire Indian coastline, together 
with the islands of Andaman 
& Nicobar and Lakshadweep 
are having NUSI branch offices. 
NUSI continues to expand to 
ensure that more and more NUSI 
members and their families get the 
benefits of its NUSI Indian and 
foreign flag agreements and NUSI 
welfare initiatives.

The inauguration was graced 
by a large number of seafarers 

and their families who appreciated 
NUSI for opening its 23rd branch 
office in Mangalore, Karnataka. 
Senior retired seafarers were also 
felicitated on the occasion.

Shri Louis Gomes, NUSI 
Vice President stated that “the 
23rd branch office of NUSI in 
Mangalore, Karnataka is very 

satisfying.  Now more and more 
NUSI members should take 
maximum benefit of the welfare 
initiatives of NUSI” Team NUSI 
also had interactive meetings with 
seafarers and their families of 
Kozhikode and Cochin in the State 
of Kerala.

NUSI will continue to work 
hard for the benefit of our 
seafarers and their families in 
particular and the shipping 
fraternity in general.

Grand Opening of 23rd NUSI Branch Office in Karnataka


